
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that we are now offering guitar and ukulele lessons at Pott Shrigley 
and your child has shown an interest in learning! 
 
At Front Row Music we believe that music should be as fun and accessible to young children as 
possible. Our emphasis is on performance and helping children to get excited about playing an 
instrument.  
 

Pricing and Instruments 

 Lessons cost £6.50 per week and are 30 minutes long. The children learn together in small 
groups with friends focusing on music that they will know and love. We will be in touch to 
confirm the exact day and times of the lessons when we know how many children are 
interested. 

 We provide instruments for the children to use in school. If you would like to purchase one 
at any point so that your child can practise at home please get in touch. 

We are excited that the children are so enthusiastic about music and are looking forward to 
introducing them to the guitar or ukulele. If you have any questions then please don’t hesitate to 
contact us on 0161 282 8731 or by email at office@frontrow-music.com  

Kind regards, 
 
Dave Fidler 
FRONT ROW MUSIC 
 
If you are interested in enrolling your child for guitar or ukulele lessons please fill in the slip below 

and return it to the school reception 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Child’s Name (Block Caps): ____________________________________ Year: ________ 
 
Please tick the instrument you would like to learn:    Guitar (KS2 only)         Ukulele                 
 
Parent/Guardians Name: ____________________________________________________ 
 
*Home Tel: _________________________ *Mobile Tel:____________________________ 
 
*Email address: ____________________________________________________________ 
 
Parent Signature: __________________________________________________________ 
*please fill in an email address and at least one contact number 
Front Row Music is a registered data user. We’ll never share your personal information and you can opt-out from our communications at 
any time. Find our more at frontrow-music.com/privacy 

 

GUITAR AND UKULELE LESSONS 

I confirm that I have read and understand the further information on the reverse of this sheet and would like to enrol my child 
for lessons at Pott Shrigley. Please send me information about Front Row Music lessons. 

Please complete the form below and we’ll be in touch. We’ll also send you email updates and progress reports. 

 

  

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -   



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Payment Details 
 

- Payment for lessons is due up front at the beginning of each half term. Upon signing your 
child up for lessons, we will be in touch to let you know the exact amount for the first half 
term. 

- Our preferred payment method is by direct debit – when the lessons are confirmed you will 
be sent a link to complete a simple direct debit mandate online.  

- If at any point you are struggling to make a payment on time, please contact us as soon as 
possible to explain this and make alternate arrangements. Failure to do this may result in 
your child losing their place as we will have a waiting list for lessons. 

 
Missed Lessons & Cancellation Policy 
 

- If your child is absent from a lesson refunds will not be available as the payment is to cover 
our tutors time and to secure your child’s place each half term.  

- In extreme circumstances where the child is absent for a long period of time, please contact 
us to put payments on hold and to save your child’s place.  

- If your child misses a lesson due to a school trip you will not be charged. 
- If you would like to withdraw your child from lessons at any point, we require a half term’s 

written notice (by email or letter) to allow changes to the registers to take place. 
 
 
PLEASE KEEP THIS SECTION FOR FUTURE REFERENCE 

 

FURTHER INFORMATION 


